
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Nieuwsbrief NFVSkandinavië                                                                                    

Beste mensen,  

Dit bericht wordt aan alle leden en relaties van de NFV SKANDINAVIË gestuurd die zich hiervoor hebben opgegeven. Misschien vindt u 
dat dit bericht niet van toepassing is op u. Daarvoor dan mijn excuses. Wilt u niet langer op deze wijze op de hoogte worden 
gehouden, laat mij dit dan weten dan zal ik u uit deze lijst verwijderen. 

Kent u leden die geen nieuwsbrief ontvangen?  Stuur dan deze nieuwsbrief door en/of informeer mij omtrent hun e-mail adres. 
Attendeer ook andere verzamelaars op het bestaan van de NFV SKANDINAVIË.!! 

Bezoek de websites van onze adverteerders!!!! 

KIJKT U OOK OP ONZE WEBSITE VOOR NIEUWTJES, NIEUWE BOEKBESPREKINGEN EN MEDEDELINGEN? 

 http://www.nfvskandinavie.com 

 

Here is another newsletter.  
 

The year 2024 is coming to an end. It was a turbulent year with the resignation of the circulation commissioner 
(after 17 years!) Rob de Leeuw and the auctioneer (after 20 years!). But in 2024 we also celebrated the 60th 
anniversary of our association. During the meeting on March 9, the board offered the members a simple but 
tasty lunch in the form of an extensive buffet. From what I could see, our people enjoyed it very much. I would 
also like to thank the "ladyship" of De Bron for this tasty interruption of this memorable day. Furthermore, 
during the POSTEX event, November 1 and 2, we had an information stand and a small propaganda exhibition of 
± 50 frames in which various members showed what and how they collect. Very educational!  
 
With the departure of the dispatch commissioner, the dispatches threatened to stop, but fortunately, we found 
Hans Adams willing to take over and restructure the dispatch traffic. The departure of the auctioneer also 
threatened to have catastrophic consequences, but fortunately, Rutger van Veenendaal has volunteered to act 
as auctioneer. You can read the changes to the board on the website. The adjusted e-mail addresses can also be 
found there.  

= = = = = = = = = = = = =  
 

The end of the year also means that a new year is in the offing. And this means that the association asks you to 
renew your membership. If you have given a direct debit authorization in the past, you do not have to do 
anything. Your membership fee will be debited in mid-January. If you have not given the association 
authorization, we ask you to transfer the (non-increased) membership fee to: IBAN: NL58INGB0000380962 // 
BIC: INGBNL2A. If you still want to give an authorization, you can contact the treasurer. You can also find his 
contact details on the website. The membership fee is as follows.  
 
• Annual contribution in the Netherlands: € 32.50  
• Annual contribution European Community countries: € 35.00  
• Annual contribution outside the EU: € 40.00 (higher postage costs)  
• Annual contribution for family member: € 15.00  
• Digital membership: € 15.00 
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Furthermore, I received a desperate call. 
Our member administrator Chris Hertel is looking for an expert who can handle WORD Windows 11 
documents. General but specific concerning formatting errors, how do you correct them, etc. Not everyone 
at the same time please, but if you can be of assistance, please contact Chris Hertel via e-mail: 
hertel01@kpn.nl Eternal fame will undoubtedly be yours.  
Thank you in advance!! 
 

= = = = = = = = = = = = = = =  

The following meetings are planned for 2025.  

 
              * March 8th 
              * June 7th 
  * September 6th 
              * December 13th 

 
+  +   +   +   +   +   +   +   =   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +  

 

Finally, I would like to wish you all, also on behalf of the board, a beautiful, 
warm, and cozy Christmas and of course an excellent, but above all,  

a peaceful and healthy 2025. 
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Meeting December 14 in De Bron As is known, there will be another meeting of the NFV Scandinavia on 
December 14, 2024, in De Bron in Amersfoort. 
 

The board has drawn up a small agenda for this meeting:  
 

10:00 - 12:00 Catching up, viewing lots, stamping.  
12:00 - 12:30 Lunch.  
12:30 - 13:00 Board announcements.  
13:00 - 14:00 Presentation Christiaan Hertel.  
14:00 - 15:00 Auction.  
 

These times are approximate, so the auction can also start earlier! As for the board announcements, the 
following is on the list:  
 
1). Budget 2025.  
 
2). Status of the changes to the articles of association.  
 
3). Circulation traffic.  
     As you may know by now, Hans Adams has taken over the task from Rob de Leeuw. The first     
     shipments have already been put into circulation.  
 
4). Auction.  
      As is well known, Henk Burgman has decided to stop as auctioneer. Henk has tirelessly and with  
      enormous dedication delivered an interesting auction every quarter for 20 years. But alas, all good  
      things come to an end! However, the board has not been able to find a successor for Henk from  
      within the association. Because the auction is so important to the association, the board has  
      decided to fill the auction itself, with Rutger van Veenendaal (hopefully temporarily) trying to fill  
      the role of auctioneer, assisted by Richard Tilman for the administrative tasks and John and  
      Rieneke Kuin for the website. Given the track record and the tireless dedication that you have  
      come to expect from Henk, this will not be matched. In other words, the auction will continue to  
      exist, but probably on a more modest scale. The first time will be on December 14. Fortunately,  
      Henk continues to handle the estates and is ready to give advice when asked (or unasked for).  
 
5). Experiences with Postex.  
      Despite the meager interest, the board remains of the opinion that we should also participate in  
      Postex next year with a stand.  
 
6). Other matters to be discussed.  
     The board would appreciate hearing your views on the above matters and exchanging ideas about  
     them. If you can not find yourself in any of these, please come to Amersfoort. 
 
Then you can also listen to Chris's presentation. He can provide insight into the sometimes complicated world 
of Finnish philately like no other, and he will undoubtedly also show some beautiful specimens.  

 
 

=  =   =   =   =   =   =   +     =   =   =   =   =   =   = 



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Groet 
 
Henk P. Burgman 
Regards 
 
Henk P. Burgman 
P.R. Commissioner of: 
-NFV "SKANDINAVIE"- 
-DUTCH PHILATELIC ASSOCIATION SCANDINAVIA- 
http://www.nfvskandinavie.com 
 
Postal address: 
Spechtstraat 70 
NL-1021 VW Amsterdam 
NEDERLAND 
Tel: + 31 20 6329018 
henk.burgman@gmail.com 

 
Zie ook onze/See also our website: www.nfvskandinavie.com voor  

meer informatie en nieuwe boeken!  
=============== 

PLEASE USE STAMPS ON YOUR MAILINGS.  
THEY WILL BE USED FOR OUR YOUTH PROJECT!! 

IF YOU HAVE ANY UNWANTED STAMPS LEFT, PLEASE  
DONATE THEM TO OUR YOUTH PROJECT. 
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